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The Columbia Heights Police Department office is open 
Mon-Fri, 8 am to 4:30 pm. The telephone number is (763) 
706-8100. Call 911 in an emergency. The office is located in 
the Public Safety building, 825 41st Avenue NE. The police 
department offices are closed on weekends and holidays. 

A telephone is located inside the entry doors that can be 
used after hours to request assistance. 

For general information, visit www.chpolice.com, find us on 
Facebook.com/chpolice, or follow twitter.com/colhgtspolice.

P O L I C E  D E PA R T M E N T

National Night Out is an annual community-wide event 
that promotes strong police-community partnerships and 
neighborhood camaraderie to make neighborhoods safer 
places to live and work. National Night Out enhances the 
relationship between neighbors and law enforcement 
while bringing back a true sense of community. For info 
on hosting/registering your own event, call 763-706-8100.

2023 National Night Out Is Tue, Aug 1

CHPD Social Worker Partners Are 
2022 Nightingale Award Recipients

The CHPD launched a bi-monthly podcast 
last year to discuss law enforcement and 

public safety topics relevant to the com-
munity. Visit www.columbiaheightsmn.
gov/podcast to listen, or search for Roll 
Call on Spotify or Apple Music.

CHPD Roll Call Podcast

The Canvas Health social worker team received the 
2022 T. Nightingale Community Service Award as se-
lected by the Columbia Heights Police Department. 

Licensed Independent clinical social workers Eileen 
Crosby and Erin Buller, along with their supervisor, Jes-
sica Torrey, accepted the honor at the CHPD’s annual 
award ceremony this March. All three work for Canvas 
Health, the City’s strategic partner in administering a 
co-responder social 
worker model that 
started in 2021.

This team embraced 
the program and 
delivered high quality 
work on a consistent 
basis. The grant funded 
embedded social work-
er program is funded 
through the first quar-
ter of 2024. Due to its 
success, the City and Police Department are exploring 
ways to extend the program beyond 2024.

The CHPD annually recognizes a member or members 
of the department and public who made significant 
contributions, or several smaller contributions, in com-
munity policing or service to the community.   

Canvas Health team members 
Eileen Crosby, Jessica Torrey, and 
Erin Buller accept the CHPD’s 2022 
T. Nightingale Community Out-
reach Award. 

Monte Fronk oversees emergency management with the Mille 
Lacs Band of Ojibwe Tribal Police Department and was kind 
enough to visit Columbia Heights City Hall to tell a personal story 
for the Roll Call podcast about his family’s experience with human 
trafficking. This was part of a three-part series on human traffick-
ing available to listen to at www.columbiahieightsmn.gov/podcast. 


